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Dear Editor,  

thank you for revising this editorial. Below you find point to point response to the comments included in 

the manuscript. In particular: 

- Abbreviations are now not included in the title. 

- Similar sentences with other articles (highlighted in the 49219-CrossCheck Report), are now 

rephrased in order to avoid plagiarism. 

- The abstract has been extended to more than 200 words. 

- The cor tip has been extended to more than 80 words. 

- Some subtitles have been added. 

- The references in the text have been numbered in Arabic numerals according to the citation order; 

the reference numbers have been superscripted in square brackets at the end of the sentence with 

the citation content, with no spaces. 

After checking the list of the references, we confirm that: 

- there are not repetitions and that all the authors are listed in each reference; 

- as required we add PMID to all the references; 

- we delete PMCID from the references;  

- DOI is now reported in all the references. 

 

I think we have answered all the requests and that the text is ready for publication. Anyway, we shall be 

pleased to answer any further questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

Sergio Morini (ID 02444978) 

 

 


